
 

 

 

 

 

 

March 2023 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Spring Concert 2023 

The Music departments’ Spring Concert will take place on Tuesday 28th March at 7:00pm in the New 
Theatre. Tickets are at a cost of £5. We would like you to know that the cost of your ticket will help further 
the Musical education and opportunities for our students, as well as ensuring that Music department can 
put on performances such as these as well as the larger scale productions such as ‘Stars In Your Eyes’ and 
the School Musicals. We thank you in advance for your generous contribution to all our students.  

      Tickets are allocated on a first come, first serve basis and will be available on ParentPay until  
      Monday 27th March at 4.00pm.  Tickets will not be issued, but names will be checked on entry to the  
      performance.  

  

Thank you and I look forward to seeing you there!  

Yours sincerely, 

 

Chris Knapp 
Head of Creative Arts     

  


